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PROPOSED LEGISLATION
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Bill Number: SB 1601

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed
Versions are Considered Official

NOTICE OF NO REVENUE IMPACT

The Legislative Revenue Office has reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that it has
No Impact on state or local revenues analyzed by this office. However, there will be a change in
the funds housing the same revenue streams. The STF (special Transportation Fund) revenue
sources will be going to STIF (Statewide Transportation Improvement Fund). When the measure
becomes operative on July 1, 2023, STIF moneys are to be used to maintain existing public
transportation services.
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